
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Friday, April 7, 2017. 

 
Just a reminder that all orders and money for the Spring Seeds Fundraiser 
must be in by next Tuesday, April 11.   
 
There will be no school for students on Monday due to PD for staff in the  
morning and Parent/Teacher Interviews in the afternoon.  Parent/Teacher 
Interviews will take place both in the afternoon & evening on April 10th. 
 
There is no school for students next Friday, April 14th and Monday, April 17th 
due to the Good Friday and Easter Monday holidays. 
 
The following messages are reminders: 
 
The Gr. 3-5 Drama Club will be putting their performance on for the public at CCS 
next Wednesday, April 12 beginning at 7:00 p.m.  Admission will be by donation 
to the Drama Program at CCS. 
 

Thank you and Have a Great Weekend! 

New CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.asp 
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